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 June 29, 2018  
 
 

To: Department of Transitional Assistance Staff  
 
From:  Paul Sutliff, Assistant Commissioner for Programs  

and Field Operations 
 
Re: SNAP: SNAP-Ed Website  

 
 
 
Overview 

The SNAP-Ed website was created to educate and encourage SNAP clients to 
live a healthier lifestyle. The main focus of the website is informing clients of
the benefits of physical activity, how to eat healthy, and how to shop for 
healthy food choices while on a budget.  
 
Promotional materials will be distributed to offices in the upcoming weeks. 

 
Purpose 

This Online Guide Transmittal advises staff of a new Online Guide page that 
was added to discuss the SNAP-Ed website and its copious resources. 

 
New Online 
Guide Page 

 
Topic:       SNAP 
Book:        Nutrition Education 
Page: SNAP-Ed Website 

 

 
 
Questions 

If you have any policy or procedural questions, after conferring with the 
appropriate TAO personnel, please have your Systems Information 
Specialists or TAO management email the DTA Mailbox. Systems issues 
should be directed to the Systems Support Help Desk. 

 
 


